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School Motto: With Pride We Strive 
 
SPECIALIST ASSEMBLY 

What a fabulous 
presentation of Music 
and Japanese items 
presented by our 
students at the 
Specialist assembly 
last Friday 8th 
December. During this 
assembly as a school 
we sang a song to Mrs 
Van Wyk as she will 
be retiring at the end 
of this school year.  
 
NEW SCHOOL SIGNAGE 
You may have noticed the new signage around 
our school. It looks fabulous! We hope you agree 
this enhances our school learning environment.   
 

NEW GARDENERS  
We officially now have two new gardeners, Sean and Graeme. We would like to welcome them to our team 
and thank them as our gardens look amazing.  
 
HOMEWORK POLICY SURVEY   
Our school council will be asking for parents to contribute to our anonymous School Parent Survey on 
homework. This offers parents a great opportunity to provide feedback. Please keep eye out for it on our 
Skoolbag app. 
 
SCHOOL COUNCIL VACANCIES 2020 
We will have vacancies in 2020 for parent representatives on our School Council. The School Council has 
specific functions such as: 
 

a) establishing and reviewing from time to time, the school’s objectives, priorities and general policy 
directions 

b) the planning of financial arrangements necessary to fund those objectives, priorities and directions 
c) evaluating the school’s performance in achieving them; and 
d) formulating codes of conduct for students at the school 

 

Participation in the School Council provides parents and community members with a great opportunity to 
provide feedback and advice to the leadership team. The time commitment of members is approximately 
one hour per school term. If you wish to nominate for the vacancy, please complete a Nomination Form 
which is available from the office, or through the alert on the Skoolbag app.  
I’d like to take this opportunity on behalf of the School Council to thank Paul Ferrari and Amy Pitts 
for their service on the council over the last three years. 
 
 
 

 

COMING EVENTS 
 

Term 4 
 

November 

22 Basketball Carnival (Selected Students) 

25 2020 Kindy Parent Meeting 9:15am 

26 P&C Book Fair 8:30am – 9am and 

 3pm-3:30pm 

27 P&C Book Fair 8:30am – 9am and 

 3pm-3:30pm 

 Choir – Bethany Fields Excursion 

29 Leonardo Day Excursion (Year 5) 
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SCHOOL AWARDS AND GRADUATION ASSEMBLY  
Please mark in your diaries the date for this very important event in the school calendar. This will 
take place in Week 10, Term 4 on Tuesday 17 December and will commence at 9:00am in the 
undercover area.  
 
PLANNING FOR 2020 (REPEAT) 
Planning for 2020 is underway at our school and we are at the stage of gathering information 
in regards to student numbers and staffing. To help us plan we need to know about the 
intentions of parents. If you already know that your child will not be returning to Clifton Park 
Primary School in 2020 please contact the office to let us know. This will enable us to more 
accurately work out class sizes and funding for next year. 
 
CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS 
Please notify the school office as soon as possible if any change of address or phone number occurs. 
 
 

Cathy Allen  
 PRINCIPAL  

2019 Specialist 
Assembly 

(Music and Japanese) 

 



 

  

 

 

 

On Sunday 27th October Addison and Madison represented our school at Bunbury 

Centrepoint to donate the funds we raised from the class money wars to Telethon. 



  

 



 

  

 

 

 

Thank you to all the 

families who attended the 

P&C and Clifton Park Dads 

Camp out on  

Saturday 2nd November 

Life Lessons 
Emotional & Mindful 

Management 

 

As part of Operation Bunbury, our P&C will be partnering 

with Life Lessons Australia to offer the online course, 

‘Mind Ninja’, to parents for the special price of $50. Of 

which, our school P&C will receive $20 per sale.  

‘Mind Ninja’ is a compilation of video tutorials and 

activities which teach the strategies from the ENTIRE 

program at Life Lessons Australia. This course will 

transform the way children manage their thoughts, 

emotions and challenges.  

If interested please email 

info@lifelessonsaustralia.com  

If you like to see my feature on GWN7 NEWS to 

showcase my program to your school:  type in 

https://youtu.be/48tUU1J-VDs  

Joelene Lavrick, B.A (Psychology), GradDipEd 

https://lm.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2F48tUU1J-VDs&h=AT2Qsg7BkNiZhDB8u5Ptal4a6Blv5kmSHW2Vp3C_7rzbOxJGMBuhbyT45WLrp-CGeYuWbCi-qtHWsPHrknOxAXTNxcni87UG-hiiaRdLppy667WFXvsQwRsrXy4lK4PSkfrQfzr9so7D-ODoiYO73lXsovKCahaETB_EaIarYXkLxNmUQMFU-QL0NpieyZMfw7IuC0WCys_YJteD24sdaLJotzQujsUpi3JpaMwfjgbQDYGDnnFrmgWZVePXblOpO3zS_6yUS6KxWT0l3Gx_3THqS_86iq-SSKlMrNfcFnlmNYBZF4wv31mb7PCZQteUcfk84GxdXFgxzTbnglYQguWUCX-QWRIpt91KMiKcfYPmRXfv_tf87kbe7fc5O99Yf59Waj9wbZtG7Xo5oDOlnsFv5KXfCM-JrpNf-8KwhtOyWFVhkP2t-Pt68PF6QX7NnHDb6h3VVSNhXW2sxNx39VrlnlC2f5AwlalHPUbGnrQC3AxNHwScyiti04jRLtcw5qe-2Qg0z_ZlK07H6fSayD6zHhnn_OeinfcMOOXzokeu7JjxeD87GRh9gJMITPa43wmVZkEnRuFaN_zRojQep5SXb7SYP6s9ZVE4vwIBD7RIpcjri8yhOfnAYl7CiPEjit2KWd4KfWbDcNXBvpxtI3gM1MRcfkvvEN3uyzsRoWDWMWsIdKbWcsc_LVgT502YVdOTs0YJdKQiq-f-VehoH6-GDErFFHXhPch95O4q-8Wfq3e2GiPH1dvnGHu6KkFah2-76iz2EyetfisK80n19J76k_D6kFdrUsLZD0uiT3zV5tzdKsVwr9xdRFEESEpFP2i24G7m0h1NzDvZiCYTKsYTZhJxZ6g27nNdyaBK0LU6ERec8AOCw4BUYgTSQXL_MjcjRqNMVE1eYnlfrCgroWy2UFg15L7YHoRmXWlBmAmf7eMcXbVOxzlGQ4oTXzBaRfMUKIEJRwQbmXtK2zhwA9mwKI8_dkqp8IkI6eT4k1clMlO4P_Yh6tT1WOkxojrCgITRahz1RZE_IcqMBZkOL43Z8WNUkg3yPjTC3O9ArVOXXh5Mgy4bgL9kDNhF_joTW6p92c04S5TnZeLfNd7xr-QVC-9RssJZZS4M3hxs5EK74vGC80zadg

